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Hi Keith and Ruth, We have received our copy of Links, thank you. Below are 
pictures of Andrew’s journey over the last 7 months. Other news: Abi opened 
her own hair salon last summer and is obviously keen to get it open again 
after this lockdown and Dan is very busy at Addenbrookes Hospital in ICU and 
critical care. Looking after Covid 19 patients and training up nurses. Here he 
is in his PPE.  

 

 

Just wanted to let you know that yesterday we got 
the news that Andrew’s treatment has been a 
success and the cancer is gone. Just check-ups in 
two months’ time to begin with.  He’s kept the 
weight off that he lost during treatment and his 
beard and hair is growing back darker and greyer 
!!!! Just sending you some pictures of over the last 
six months of Andrew, and the family helping him 
through it. He has been amazing and stayed 
positive throughout. Take care and love to 
everyone. 

Debbie xx    
                                         

 


